
 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

Lancashire SENDIAS have commissioned Transition Workshops for parents of children with 

additional needs, who will be transferring from primary to high school in September.  

  

Joining an online workshop will enable parents to prepare their child for some of the changes 

they will experience and help children to be confident that they are ready for their new 

school.   

  

There will be 3 online sessions for each workshop with a mixture of discussions with other 

parents and practical tips that families can work on at home together, these will run on the 

same day and time each week.   

 

 

For more information or to sign up to 3 sessions of the workshops 

email Joan at    

Trinity Special Needs Advice Partnership   

Trinitysnap17@gmail.com          

 

SEND Information, Advice and Support Team  

Helpline - 0300 123 6706 Monday – Friday 9am – 5pm, out of hours please leave a voicemail  

Email – information.lineteam@lancashire.gov.uk   

Facebook - www.facebook.com/LancashireSENDinformationAdviceandSupportTeam  

 

Is your child moving 

up to High School in 

September?  
 

Do you want to know 

more about helping 

your child prepare 

for the change?  
 

Sign up for the 

online sessions 

below happening in 

June 2022 
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